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This invitation is being sent to you from the Farming Advice Service or the New Forest Land Advice Service. Your address has been drawn from the Rural Land Registry or via the Verderers of the New Forest.





Would you like a refresher about Cross Compliance and Nitrate Vulnerable Zone regulations to make sure you are up to date and know about any changes?





You are invited to a cross compliance advice day on Thursday 5th December at Testwood Lakes Nature Reserve, Brunel Road, Totton, Southampton SO40 3WX (sat nav post code)





Did you know that the failure rate for cross compliance on cattle records is over 30%? - come and find out where the failures are occurring and how they can be avoided. Advice on all livestock-related cross compliance queries plus Nitrate Vulnerable Zones, soils, pasture and nutrients. 





Please book either a morning or afternoon session, 9.30 am to 12.30pm or 1.30pm to 4.30pm





Places are limited so please book now to avoid disappointment.�


Technical helpline: 0845 345 1302


Email: bookings@farmingadviceservice.org.uk


Web: � HYPERLINK "http://www.defra.gov.uk/farming-advice" �www.defra.gov.uk/farming-advice�











This free event is for farmers and New Forest commoners. The information and advice could help you avoid fines and loss of scheme monies.  It is organised and funded by the Farming Advice Service and the New Forest Land Advice Service 








. 














Cross compliance and Nitrate Vulnerable Zone revision


By the Farming Advisory Service and New Forest Land Advice Service





Are you up to speed - what have you forgotten? Come to a refresher course covering the main areas of failures under cross compliance





In 2009- 2013, annually up to 50% of cattle keepers inspected failed cross compliance inspection due to discrepancies in record keeping and identification. 





New rules for sheep identification were introduced in 2010 and you will be expected to fully comply with the regulations - the update will explain in detail what is required.  





The new 2010 Soil Protection Review should now be complete and revised for 2013/14. To ensure it has been correctly completed bring your soil protection review booklet. 





Significant changes to the NVZ regulations - in 2013 significant changes occurred to the NVZ regulations - have you made sure you now comply?





The new GAEC 19 rule - have you completed your map? 








Agenda 





Tea and Coffee (please arrive 15 minutes before the start of the session)





Livestock regulations and common failures


Soil management for horses and cattle


The soil protection review 


Changes to GAEC 19: does this apply to you?


Pesticide handling and spraying - grandfather rights in the future


NVZ – Are you in a zone? We will have the maps. If so, stay on to make sure know how to do your paperwork and calculations. Did you know there is a new zone in the Forest?















































